
 

 

DEAR ZONTIANS, 

I KNOW THIS SEASON MAY BE CHALLENGING AND OVERWHELMING 

FOR MANY OF US, OUR ORGANIZATION AND FOR OUR MEMBERS, 

FINANCIALLY, PROFESSIONAL, EMOTIONALLY AND PERSONALLY. I 

AM VERY OPTIMISTIC ABOUT OUR FUTURE, AS WE MOVE FORWARD 

TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE FOR WOMEN AND GIRLS ALL AROUND THE 

WORLD, AND IN OUR OWN COMMUNITY; BECAUSE OF YOUR 

DEDICATION, LOVE AND ZONTA SPIRIT. 

BECAUSE OF YOUR WILLINGNESS TO SERVE; YOUR UNWAVERING 

COMMITMENT TO ZONTA MISSION AND VALUES,  

I SALUTE EACH OF YOU AND APPRECIATE YOUR HEROIC POSTURE.  

REMEMBER, WE ARE STANDING ON THE SHOULDERS OF GIANT’S; 

THOSE WHO HAVE COME BEFORE US, NOT ONLY AS ZONTIANS BUT 

AS AFRICAN AMERICANS.       

I PLEDGE TO SERVE YOU, THIS OFFICE, WITH DIGNITY, RESPECT, 

COMPASSION, DEDICATION, KINDNESS AND MOST IMPORTANTLY 

SIDE BY SIDE WITH EACH OF YOU.  THE ROAD AHEAD OF US WILL 

REQUIRE CREATIVITY, RESOURCEFULNESS, DEDICATION, 

FLEXIBILITY, RESPECT AND LOVE.  ZONTIANS, WE GOT THIS!!  

AGAIN, THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT; AND FOR ELECTING ME 

AS YOUR PRESIDENT.   “LET’S DO THIS”  

WITH BEST REGARDS, 

 

VIRGINIA MOORE, 

PRESIDENT  2020-2022 

 


